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LASRUG continues to strive for improvements in rail services and 
infrastructure. The group has a membership of approximately 120 and 
produces a top quality quarterly newsletter. The group fundraise through 
Coffee Mornings in Bentham. We also try to be as visible as possible at 
other rail events along the Bentham Line. We thank Bentham Town Council 
for its continued support. 

  

The Grant received from yourselves will be used for publicity material for 
the line 

  


